
February 2020 

Dansville Middle School Board Report: 

On Saturday, January 27, 2020 DMS participated in their first ever Student Lock-In.  DMS had 

roughly 75% of the middle school student body in attendance and raised about $2900 in funds 

for the middle school.  Students participated in various activities including a district-wide 

scavenger hunt, team-building activities, relay races, Karaoke, computer lab and Wii time on 

the large Promethean board and much more.  Students were very well behaved and many have 

already asked if there will be another one planned for later this year.  

 

On February 7, 2020 Mrs. Graf sent out the Winter DMS Newsletter to parents.  This is 

posted on the Principal Graf Facebook page as well as emailed out through School Messenger 

to all parents.  Link is here:  https://www.smore.com/rvc86 

 

On Wednesday, February 12 all DMS students engaged in FastBridge’s Winter Screening for 

ELA.  Data will be reviewed and adjustments made to meet the needs of all learners. 

 

On Friday, February 14, 2020 DMS Student Council hosted a Valentine’s Day dance for middle 

school students to attend.  All funds raised go toward helping students who may be in need of 

funding for the 8th grade D.C. Trip in April. 

 

Our Middle School Math teachers are continuing their quest in completing all classroom 

interventions for Spring Math.  In 6th grade, classes are very close to being done with their 

Spring Math class wide interventions with one class being on skill 17 of 21.  Seventh grade has 

one class with all class wide interventions complete and the other sitting at 20 of 23.  While in 

8th grade we have one class complete with class wide interventions and another close to it 

with 22 of 27 interventions complete. Recently students completed their Winter Screener to 

determine how many students are meeting the target from Fall to Winter.   
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